
 

 

                    MEMORANDUM  

 

 
To:    Douglas Downtown Development Authority  
 
From:  Rich LaBombard 
  City Manager 
 
Date:  January 25, 2023 
 
RE:  Draft DDA TIF Plan  
 
At the December DDA meeting, the members had a presentation from Williams and Works regarding the 
draft Tax Increment Financing Plan.  Members are asked to review the draft plan and provide comments at 
the January meeting that will be incorporated into the final plan.  The plan will tentatively be adopted in 
quarter 2 of 2023.  I’m working with Williams and Works to define the notification and adoption process.   

 
Discussion item.   
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